
F.N.2007/Infra/12/2 
 
 

Sub: Development of Multimodal Logistics Parks through Public Private 
Partnerships (PPP) 

 
  
 Ref: EOI Notice No.2007/Infra/12/2 dated 06-01-2009 
 
 
 The last date for receipt of responses is to be extended to 15-03-2009 by 
inserting the following message on the Home Page of our official website: 
 

“EOI Notice No.2007/Infra/2 dated 06-01-2009 regarding development of 
Multimodal Logistics Parks through Public Private Partnerships (PPP).  

 
The last date for receipt of responses has been extended to 15-03-2009.” 

   
 
 

(S.K.Mishra) 
ED/Traffic/PPP 

02-02-2009 
 

Director/C&IS 
  


